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One-year Term Contract for Portable and Mobile Digital Radios for the Fire and Medical Department
(Citywide)

These digital dual-band portable radios are part of the Fire and Medical Department's
replacement/upgrade program to allow for a single radio communication solution that ensures each
firefighter and fire apparatus has the capability of communicating on dual frequency bands (7/800
MHz and VHF).

The Fire and Medical Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing a one-year contract using
the State of Arizona cooperative contract with Motorola Solutions, Inc. (a Mesa business), at
$150,000.00, based on estimated requirements.
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